## Niles Township District for Special Education #807

Cook County Districts 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 73.5, 74

February 21, 2024

Dear Parents & Educators,

You are invited to the **Timely and Meaningful Consultation (TMC)** meeting for fiscal year 2025, hosted by the Niles Township District for Special Education on **Friday**, **April 5, 2024 @ 9:30 A.M**. This meeting is for parents and educators of all students who are eligible for special education and who attend non-public schools within Niles Township or are home-schooled and reside in Niles Township (Districts 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 73, 73.5, 74). The meeting will be held virtually using Google Meet.

This meeting will focus on special education services provided to non-public students and home-schooled students. We would appreciate feedback regarding the services that were offered this year. Additionally, we will use this meeting as a forum to discuss the types of services that will be offered during the 2024-2025 school year.

To facilitate this meeting, we ask that each school send at least one parent and one educator to represent the needs of their respective school. This guided format will help us formulate a clear picture of the special needs of our non-public students and our homeschooled students for the 2024-2025 school year. It will also ensure each school is represented.

We would appreciate it if you could RSVP to this meeting. If you do plan to attend, please register for the meeting on the NTDSE website at <a href="https://www.ntdse.org">www.ntdse.org</a>.

- Hover over "Professional Learning"
- Select the dropdown "Professional Learning Registration."
- Scroll down to April 5 and select TMC/Title I meeting.
- Select "register" and complete the necessary registration information.

The Google Meet link will be sent to all that register prior to the meeting via email. If you cannot attend, please consider contacting your private school coordinator before this meeting to share your thoughts with them.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions at (847) 965-9040 / 800.

Respectfully,

Tarin L. Kendrick

**Executive Director**